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Nominations for Zone Executive Positions close at 5pm on Tuesday August 11th. If you are 
interested in helping Zone Match, Junior, Selection, Umpire or Coaching contact Col Crossingham 
on zone5match@gmail.com It can be very interesting and educational working with volunteers at a 
higher level. 
 
Bowls NSW office is closed at this time and personnel are working remotely so there is little 
coming out of there.  The club cannot make any decisions until lockdown is lifted so this newsletter 
is just one of hope. We hope our members are keeping fit. We hope they are staying home, 
wearing masks when shopping and we hope they are getting vaccinated. Above all we hope we 
come out of lockdown on time. 
 
How cruel is sport? You put in the same work as everyone else, the same sacrifices and the same 
effort. You beat thousands of competitors as did the Matildas, Peter Bol, Riley Day in a semi-final 
and a personal best and you come fourth. Bronze medals get lauded but fourth is a learning 
experience. How cruel is sport. 
 
To sum it all up - We communicate to all our superannuates to be considerate and hibernate, 
vaccinate, locate a mask, isolate, perambulate as we contemplate how to eradicate this desperate 
situate the populate has orchestrated. 
 
Gee it will be good to get back to winning bowls: 

 
Narrow Bowls, Wide Bowls they will all be winning bowls now !!! 
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